## DECEMBER 2019





## Checks are in the mail!

The schools that earned \$250 or more should receive their donation checks in the mail by mid December. A total of 378 schools earned checks this year, totaling \$208,087 in donations from the Harris Teeter Together in Education program.



## Visit the coordinator portal

Coordinators, remember that each school has their own Together in Education account where you can see the number of VIC card links and earnings for your school all year round. If you do not know the username and password for your account, reach out to **tie@harristeeter.com**.













Remember to shop Harris Teeter branded items to support your school this holiday season.









OVER \$29 M donated to local schools since 1998

